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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday,'March 01, 2007 2:01 PM
To: ‘Evans, Charlotte’

Subject: RE: Mill Square Park, Livermore

Charlotte,

| anly had the body of the report and did not have appendices. If you have the appendices, please upload the
entire report. Otherwise, you should request that the City of Livermore upicad the document.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-4577

510-547-4791 phone

510-337-9335 tax
jerny.wickham@acgov.org

From: Evans, Charlotte [mailto:Cevans@cambria-env.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2007 1:23 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Mill Square Park, Livermore

Jerry,

I was looking at the due dates on the letter sent out 02/20/07 and saw that you wanted the Furgo report
from January 6, 2004 entitled “Soil and Groundwater Investigation, Regional Performing Arts Theater Site,
Livermore, CA,” uploaded to ACEH. You gave Satya and I a copy of that report at our meeting on
02/22/07. Do you stll need me to upload the report?

Thanks.

Charlotte Evans

Project Geologist

Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A

Emeryville, CA 94608

Tel: 510-420-3351

Cel: 510-385-0387

Fax: 510-420-9170

3/1/2007



